
In purchasing an AAP EliteControl system you are helping us to continue designing & 
manufacturing quality New Zealand made Security equipment, right here in our very 
own backyard!

Similar to your car, it is recommended your security system has regular maintenance. 
Preventative Maintenance ensures your security system is always working as it should, 
offering you the high quality of security you expect. There is nothing worse than being 
on holiday, only to receive a notification that you have a low battery on your alarm. 
Opting for on-going Preventative Maintenance ensures your system has a regular 
check-up and reduces the risk of any false alarms and issues with your alarm system. 

Your installer can provide this service to you by way of a 24 month Preventative 
Maintenance Inspection. 

Your Preventative Maintenance check with include:

	 Testing of the control panel for communications to the monitoring centre, 	     	
	 sirens, tampers and strobe lights.

	 Software updates to ensure your system is keeping ahead of the software 		
            hackers, applicable if system is connected to internet for smartphone app.

	 Inspecting and testing the operation of all detection devices.

	 Verifying that no compromise to devices has occurred (compromise of devices 	
           could be from building alternations, partitions, furniture or other obstacles).

	 Testing the batteries on remotes & wireless sensors.

Please note Arrowhead Alarm Products is a manufacturer & is not involved or 
responsible for installations & maintenance of our products.

Alarm Maintenance
Thank you for purchasing an EliteControl Alarm System
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